
Butler. Matthew 

/G''2r?-cpv9-/lrx 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Lynn Freeman <lynn.freeman35@gmail.com> 
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To whom it may concern: 

This is being written regarding Duke Energy's Proposal to build a 30-inch industrial size high pressure natural gas pipeline 
through our very densely populated neighborhoods! The danger that this puts many neighborhoods in is absurd. 

Please do not approve this proposal! Why is this needed in the first place? And does the benefit outweigh the potential 
danger that could put many families at risk??? Please consider this and how you would feel if this were to be built in 
your neighborhood. Would you want this in anyone of your loved one's back yard? If this is found to truly be a necessity, 
please find another route through more industrial space. 

Thank you for your time. 

Lynn Freeman 
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